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Grand Opening of Belleville Frameworks in Downtown Belleville

Belleville, Ontario, Oct. 24, 2024 – On Thursday, Oct. 24, Belleville Frameworks, a

“one stop-shop” for photos, paintings and more, officially opened its doors at

281 Front St. in Downtown Belleville.

Many community members were present to celebrate the opening of Belleville

Frameworks including Councillor Garnet Thompson on behalf of Mayor Neil Ellis,

Susan Smith on behalf of MPP Tyler Allsopp and MP RyanWilliams, Dale Hoard and

Jill Raycroft from the Belleville Chamber of Commerce, and Downtown Belleville

DBIA Board Chair Maury Flunder.

Belleville Frameworks President and CEO Colin Morris said that he chose to open in

Belleville because he “recognized the growth and diversity of the entire Quinte

region as well as the thriving arts community.”

Morris also owns Kingston Frameworks, a business that was established in 1982.

“Downtown is where we got our start in Kingston. I love the community and how

much has gone into Downtown Belleville. It is clear that Downtown Belleville is open

for business again.”

Belleville Frameworks offers professional art restoration services, and pride

themselves on being a “one-stop shop for all of your wall’s needs,” said Morris. “We

work with individuals, businesses, institutions, (and) artists. Everything from your first

print to getting it on the wall, we can handle it.”

Visit DOWNTOWNBELLEVILLE.CA



A series of paintings called the “Homeless Series” by artist Joseph Marshal Foster is

featured this month, with a portion of the proceeds being donated to The Bridge

Integrated Care Centre.

For more information, visit bellevilleframeworks.ca.
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For more information please contact:
Yona Harvey, Public Relations and Membership Coordinator
E-mail: membership@downtownbelleville.ca
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